
 

 

 

 
  

 
Wednesday 7th June 2023 

 
 

Y4 Endcliffe Park - Outdoor Learning Day  
 
 
Dear Y4 Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to let you know about an exciting visit that we have planned for Y4 on Monday 
19th June 2023. 
 
As part of our Outdoor Learning Day, Y4 have planned a trip to Endcliffe Park. The purpose of this 
trip is to enhance our understanding and appreciation of the natural world as well as educate 
them about the ever growing climate change crisis. 
 
During the day, the children will be taking part in a variety of activities run by the Y4 staff as well 
as with Chris Smith, an experienced outdoor learning practitioner, from Well and Wild. 
 
Please ensure that your child wears their usual school uniform including: 

● A packed lunch and a small snack 
● Practical flat shoes 
● A raincoat with a hood, in case of sudden rain 
● A water bottle 

 
If the forecast is hot and sunny: 

● A hat 
● Please apply sun-cream before your child comes to school 

 
There will be an opportunity for the children to visit the ice-cream van. Fingers crossed it stays 
warm! If you would like your child to have an ice-cream, please send them with NO MORE THAN 
£5. They will need to be responsible for looking after this money throughout the day. 
 
In order for this trip to go ahead, we would be very grateful for 3 parent volunteers per class. 
Please email enquires@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk if you are able to help out on the day. Your 
continued support is much appreciated. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
The Y4 Team 
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